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What’s been happening? 

After school enrichment clubs: 
 
Our after-school clubs started this week.  We have 8 clubs running between Monday and 
Thursday evening.  We have 5 clubs run by school staff, 2 run by Premier Education and 1 run by 
Lence (a local rap artist and poet).  There are a couple of spaces remaining in some clubs.  If your 
child is interested in taking part in a club, please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Road safety: 
As always keeping our families safe is our number one priority; with this in mind please drive with 
care and park with consideration around our school.  The zigzag markings should not have cars 
parked across them or cars ‘pausing’ to drop off children.  The space around the school gates 
must be kept clear to enable families to safely cross the road.  This morning a black Audi put 
children at risk who were crossing the road because it pulled up on the zigzags to drop off.  
Please be mindful of others, particularly at busy times of day. 

 
Booking school dinners: 
We have increasing numbers of children enjoying school dinners as the new menus continue to 
be a hit!  The children are enjoying trying new foods and have been very vocal in their 
appreciation. Year 3 said, ‘The Yorkshire puddings and the popcorn chicken are amazing.’ Year 
2’s favourite seemed to be the Mac and Cheese. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we navigate the teething problems in our temporary system for 
booking school dinners.  Laura has been working incredibly hard to navigate issues with parent 
mail linked to booking. 
She is very hopeful, that from this evening, the system will accept meal orders one week in 
advance.  Please make sure that meal orders for next week are submitted today and orders for 
meals w/c 22nd September are submitted by Monday.  
 
This will help ensure that all the children receive the dinners they are expecting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Lence is known 

for his creativity. 

His rapping is 

fun, expressive 

and allows the 

children to 

explore the 

power of words. 


